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Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: opposition to W-3447 -City County Planning Board

From: Elizabeth Sloan <easloan2@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:39 PM 
To: Gary Roberts <garyr@cityofws.org> 
Cc: Jeff MacIntosh <jeffm@cityofws.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning Docket W‐3447 ‐City County Planning Board  
  
 
Dear Mr. Roberts, 
 
I have received the information concerning the petition to rezone the land in the above Zoning Docket at Arbor Acres.  I 
live at 1065 Wendover Circle which is right below the proposed land and will not be able to attend the Zoom meeting on 
July 9, 2020  I would like to remind those involved that Wendover Circle is DOWNHILL from the land mentioned.  If 
anything is to be built, I would strongly suggest that the City be aware that our street has had many problems with water 
flowing down from that area to Reynolda Road on Fenner Road and Wendover Circle.  We sincerely hope that the City 
will look into anything that may contribute to additional flooding.  Our street is very concerned about the problem that 
presently exists and now more worried that additional building without proper water flow consideration will cause even 
more problems to our property. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and good work. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Sloan 
1065 Wendover Circle 
Winston Salem, NC 27104 
easloan2@aol.com 
336-287-5051 


